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FSU med school receives $2-million gift

Florida Hospital has made a $2-million gift to support the FSU College of Medicine’s educational program in
Orlando. The gift will establish the Florida Hospital Endowed Fund for Medical Education to help the medical
school support its faculty of more than 550 experienced physicians from the Orlando medical community.

Third- and fourth-year students at the FSU College of Medicine’s Orlando campus — celebrating its 10th
anniversary this year — receive their clinical training in community settings across the area. They work directly with
local physicians in a one-on-one apprenticeship-style model. The approach is meant to give students more
involvement on the front lines of the health-care delivery system where the vast majority of patients seek care.

Campus notes is a weekly roundup that appears on Monday. To submit information, email senior writer Doug
Blackburn at .dlbackburn@tallahassee.com
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